April 5, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians:

We are looking forward to helping you prepare your child to enter our Kindergarten program this fall. We are
committed to making this a fun and successful experience! With this in mind, our Kindergarten Round-Up
event is scheduled for Tuesday, April 16, 2024 from 4:30-6:00 p.m here at Haigh. We are so excited to get to
know you and your family! This will be an informative event! We will go over everything from; Kindergarten
readiness, items to practice, what the school day looks like, resources/supplies needed, lunch, recess, and
much more.

In order to attend school, your child will be required to be immunized. A current school physical will also be
required, so you may want to schedule an appointment with your doctor. The physical form can be found in
the Kindergarten Round-Up folder. Registration folders will be available in the Haigh Main Office starting
4/17/24 for parent pick up if you are unable to attend the event. At the event, on April 16th, we will have 2
other important items that you will need to complete.

1. Registration and Screener Appointment - You will call the main office to set up your registration
appointment with Ms. Megan AND there will be a QR code to set up a date and time to have your child
screened to assess their current academic level to assist in classroom placement.

2. Kindergarten Questionnaire QR code - This Google form needs to be completed by all of our parents.
This questionnaire helps tremendously with the development and placement of our Kindergarten
classes.

If your child’s birthday is after September 1, 2019 and before December 1, 2019, waivers will be available to
you at registration OR assessment. We currently do not have a Young 5’s classroom, however once registration
is complete we will assess the need. If you feel your child is ready for Kindergarten, then we will screen their
academic and social readiness level and can provide you with a waiver upon request.

We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday, April 16, 2024 here at Haigh! Due to limited space we are
asking that ONLY yourself and your kindergarten student(s) attend the Round-Up. Please contact the main

office to RSVP (313) 827-6200.

IF YOUR CHILD WILL NOT be attending Haigh in the fall, please call (313) 827-6201 to leave a message any time
or (313) 827-6200 so that we can adequately plan for next year.

Sincerely,

(O Mgl

Mrs. Erin Mcingvale
Principal - Haigh Elementary
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